
RMAC/LMAC State Lands Mapping Subcommittee meeting 

December 20, 2023, 8:30 – 9:15 by Zoom 

Attending: Michele L. Tremblay (chair), Shane Bradt, Mark Hemmerlein, Cory Ritz, John Magee, 
Lisa Morin, Tracie Sales. 

Continued assessing properties in Rockingham County.  

Following up on the prior meeting’s discussion of which tributaries of the Lamprey River are 
designated into the RMPP, Tracie noted that only the five named tributaries, North, Little, 
Pawtuckaway, and Piscassic, are included in the designation. 

Committee members agreed that remnant DOT parcels adjacent to designated rivers should be 
retained for their ability to buffer the rivers from the roads, particularly if already vegetated. 

Discussion on parcels on Great Bay: The group determined that these parcels are outside of 
RMAC and LMAC jurisdiction unless they have nearby rivers or lakes, but the group felt that 
they could voice an opinion if the parcel was adjacent to a parcel that is in RMAC or LMAC 
jurisdiction. 

Mark is unable to make the next scheduled meeting on January 12, 2024. Tracie will poll for 
subcommittee members’ availability for Thursday and Friday mornings, January through March. 

Next meeting: To Be Determined in January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 


